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MINISTRY OF FINANCE, PLANNING AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

THE RESOURCE ENHANCEMENT & ACCOUNTABILITY PROGRAMME (REAP)
RECRUITMENT OF CONTRACT STAFF
The Government of Uganda (GoU) has, since the early 1990s, been pursuing strategic reforms in Public Financial Management (PFM) systems aimed at supporting Government’s goal of poverty eradication through the achievement of good governance, sustainable growth targets and a stable macroeconomic environment as reflected in the National Development Plan and Vision 2040. 

Government designed the Resource Enhancement and Accountability Programme (REAP) as the prime framework for implementation of the Public Financial Management (PFM) Reform Strategy (2018-2023). The overall objective of the REAP is to enhance resource mobilization, improve planning and public investment management, and strengthen accountability for quality, efficient and effective service delivery. 
The programme is jointly funded by the Government of Uganda and a multi-donor basket fund agreed under a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU). Government seeks to fill the following positions in the Coordination Office.
1. Planning, Monitoring and Evaluation Specialist – One (1) position 

2. Procurement Officer – One (1) position  

Details of the scope of services, deliverables, qualifications, contract and reporting arrangements are available on the Ministry of Finance, Planning and Economic Development Website www.finance.go.ug and at the address below.
Applications should be addressed and submitted to the address below by 1700hrs on Friday                                            7 February 2020, to: 
The Coordinator 
The Resource Enhancement and Accountability Programme (REAP)

Ministry of Finance, Planning & Economic Development
Finance Building, 3rd Floor, Office 3.4 

Plot 2/12 Apollo Kaggwa Road 

P O Box 8147
KAMPALA

 
Tel: 256-41-4707900, Email: reap@finance.go.ug
Note: Only shortlisted candidates will be contacted. If you do not hear from us, within one month from the date of closure of receipt of applications, consider your application unsuccessful. 
Please also note that the REAP reserves the right to verify documents supporting the application with the relevant awarding institutions to authenticate them. 
